
Good morning Jaguar families and students! 

Mark your calendars!  Schedule pick-up for students will be Thursday, August 5th and Friday, August 

6th. 

The schedule is as follows: 

 Thursday, August 5th (10:00 – 11:00 AM) 7th Grade Schedule Pick-Up (Last Name A – M) 

 Thursday, August 5th (11:00 – 12:00 PM) 7th Grade Schedule Pick-Up (Last Name N – Z) 

 Thursday, August 5th (1:00 – 2:00 PM)  8th Grade Schedule Pick-Up (Last Name A – M) 

 Thursday, August 5th (2:00 – 3:00 PM)  8th Grade Schedule Pick-Up (Last Name N – Z) 

 Friday, August 6th (10:00 – 12:00 PM)  6th Grade Schedule Pick-Up (Last Name A – M) 

 Friday, August 6th (1:00 – 3:00 PM)  6th Grade Schedule Pick-Up (Last Name N – Z) 

A few notes about schedule pick-up: 

1. Hobbs is currently in the middle of a major renovation project.  Because of the short 

summer, we’re still working!!  Some areas may not be available because of the 

construction. 

2. This will NOT be a meet and greet with teachers.  You will get your schedule and may ‘walk 

your schedule’ to find your way around. Teachers will not be available either day. 

We’re excited to see you!! 

Thank you! 


